March 13, 2020

STATEMENT FROM ISLAMIC SOCIETY OF
SAN FRANCISCO ON ONGOING EFFORTS
TO CONTAIN COVID-19

After a series of consultations with San Francisco Interfaith Council and
directives from State and Local government, the Islamic Society of San
Francisco has, with effect from today, Friday March 13, 2020
TEMPORARILY and REGRETABLY suspended the conduct of all

congregational prayers at Masjid Darussalam until further notice.

We shall continue to monitor the situation with respect to COVID-19
and advice the Muslim community accordingly.
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